
   
February 6, 2009   

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West, Toronto, ON   

RE: CANADIAN MUSIC WEEK – MARCH 13-14, 2009  
LIQUOR LICENCE EXTENSION  
SUPERMARKET RESTAURANT AND BAR, 268 AUGUSTA AVE.   

Dear Chair and Members of Community Council:  

At the November 18, 2008 meeting of the Toronto and East York Community Council, a 
recommendation was made through Item TE20.84 to City Council around the designation of 
Canadian Music Week as an event of municipal significance, and for numerous establishments 
to be permitted to sell and serve alcohol until 4:00 a.m. for the duration of Canadian Music 
Week which takes place between March 11 and 14, 2009.  

At that meeting, I made a motion to remove Supermarket Restaurant and Bar at 268 Augusta 
Ave. in my ward from the list of establishments. This was based on concerns about the impact 
of extended hours of service on a street with residential homes.  

Since that time, I have convened a meeting with representatives of Supermarket Restaurant 
and Bar and local residents.  It was agreed that the establishment be provided with the following 
liquor licence extensions as part of Canadian Music Week:  

 

Friday March 13, 2009 – liquor licence extension to 3:00 a.m. 

 

Saturday March 14, 2009 – liquor licence extension to 3:00 a.m.  

At this time, I would like to request that the Toronto and East York Community Council 
recommend that City Council support the liquor licence extensions at this establishment.  

Sincerely,  

Adam Vaughan, Councillor 
Ward 20, Trinity-Spadina 


